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No. 1-272/2005-Tw / Y &
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare.
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair-744101
E.mail directortw@yahoo.co.in
Ph./Fax 03191-31639
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Port Blair, dated the _§D July 2007.

To
The Joint Secretary to Govt. of India,
Ministry of Tribal Affairs,
Shastri Bhawan,
New Delhi.~ 1/0 ©01

Sub: Opening of cement grinding unit of 50 Tons capacity in
Burmanallah - reg

Sir,

I am directed to invite a reference to the letter No.F.No.J-
11011/221/2007-IA II (I) dated 9% May, 2007 of the Additional Director
to the Govt. of India Ministry of Environment and Forests (I.A Division),
New Delhi. addressed to Shri PNR Aditan, Proprietor, M/s Venkateswara
Dugnabad, Port Blair A & N Islands on the above cited subject. (Copy
enclosed for reference).

The Govt. of India, Ministry of Environment and Forests (IA
Division), New Delhi vide the above said letter has stated that the project
has been considered and discussed in the 63 Expert Appraisal
Committee (Industry) meeting held during 28t% — 30t March’2007, during
the discussion the Committee desired to submit certain information
which includes “Permission from the Ministry of Tribal Affairs for setting
up of Industry”.

In this context, it is stated that as per the A & N (PAT) Regulation,
1956, the area of Burmanallah, Kodiaghat, South Andaman is not a
tribal reserved area.

Yours faithfully,

Encl: A/a /

Assistant Commissioner (TW)
(CF: T2 Kajal/n)

Copy to M/s Venkateshwara Cements, Burmanallah, Kodiaghat,
South Andamans, Port Blair wrt letter dated 28/5/0Y for informétion.




